MT. AIRY CLAY BREAKERS GARDEN CLUB

MINUTES — MARCH 2002

The meeting was called to order at 7:15 pm and roll call was taken. There were 11 members
preserit.

The minutes from February were approved as read.
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Treasurer’s report: The balance in the treasury as of 3/14/02 is $1,640.93.

Correspondence: A thank you note was received from Betty Abercrombe for the book that she
received as a remembrance since she will be moving soon.

District 1 club representative, Dorothy Weberling, gave a report on the annual meeting. They
discussed the awards that were received by the clubs in District 1. We received 7 awards which
will be presented by Mary Staab at the anniversary dinner. The program was about staiely trees.

Horticulture: Betty Abercrombe gave a talk on Ivy. She brought with her 3 different types of
Ivies. They like a little light, but not bright sunlight. Lorraine Leonard brought in a Foxtail that
her son gave her to bring.

Conservation: Marion Moreland read and article that talked about stopping the wild collectors.
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Marion also read a prayer that was written by George Washington that she got on a visit to Mt.
Vernon.

Program: The meeting next month wiil be held at Clinton Presbyterian Church. The program
wiil be The fundamentals of design presented by Anne Deboser.

Sunshine: Cards were sent to Esther for her illness and Ann Williams on the loss of her Sister in
Law.

Civic Development: Some work is needed at Holloway Park, the lairope needs to be cut.
Garden Therapy: Pictures taken at the grant presentation were passed around.
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Membership: There are 3 openings and we are encouraged to bring our friends.

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm, and the 50/50 was won by Ann Wiiliams.
Respectfully submitted,

Mary Jane Bishop



